
HANCOCK-WOOD ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE
CONNECTIONS DIGEST
1399  Business  Park  Drive  South,  P.O.  Box 190,  North Baltimore, OH 45872     •     hwe.coop      •      info@hwe.coop    •       800-445-4840     

July 2024

HWE Young Adult Opportunities 

Hancock-Wood is here to help support your 
educational ambitions through scholarships to the 
University of Findley and Owens Community College. 
To be eligible for the Hancock-Wood scholarship, 
applicants must meet specific requirements. The 
child or legal ward of an HWE member or the child/
ward of a person living on Hancock-Wood’s lines 
can apply. Additionally, children of Hancock-Wood 
members in their name, regardless of residency, are 
also eligible to apply. However, children of renters are 
only eligible if their parents receive electricity in their 
name, and employees of businesses on Hancock-
Wood’s lines and their children are not considered 

Hancock-Wood members.
The University of Findlay offers a scholarship 
exclusively to current students, excluding incoming 
freshmen. For more information on this opportunity, 
please contact the University of Findlay’s financial 
aid office at 419-434-6923. If you are interested in the 
Owens Community College scholarship, please reach 
out to Owens Community College’s financial aid 
office at 567-429-3540 to learn more. 

Hancock-Wood Electric is excited to announce that 
we are seeking high school sophomores and juniors 
to participate in this year’s Cooperative Youth 
Day in Columbus, Ohio. The event, which will take 
place on Tuesday, October 22, 2024, offers a unique 
opportunity for students to explore the world of 
history, government, and politics. By attending this 
event, students will have the chance to tour the 
Ohio Statehouse, visit with state legislators, and visit 
the Ohio Statehouse Museum and the Ohio History 
Center. The day’s events also include breakfast and 
lunch for all participants. In addition to these exciting 

activities, attendees will also receive information 
about the Youth Tour to Washington, D.C., a once-
in-a-lifetime opportunity for students to explore the 
nation’s capital. To apply for Cooperative Youth Day, 
students can download a fillable PDF from Hancock-
Wood Electric’s website and submit it to marcy@hwe.
coop by September 20, 2024. For more information 
or questions about the event, students can contact 
Hancock-Wood Electric’s office at 800-445-4840 
or email marcy@hwe.coop. Don’t miss out on this 
fantastic opportunity!
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